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  The Brain Book Peter Russell,2013-08-21 First
published in 1980. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
  Discovering the Brain National Academy of
Sciences,Institute of Medicine,Sandra
Ackerman,1992-01-01 The brain ... There is no
other part of the human anatomy that is so
intriguing. How does it develop and function and
why does it sometimes, tragically, degenerate? The
answers are complex. In Discovering the Brain,
science writer Sandra Ackerman cuts through the
complexity to bring this vital topic to the
public. The 1990s were declared the Decade of the
Brain by former President Bush, and the
neuroscience community responded with a host of
new investigations and conferences. Discovering
the Brain is based on the Institute of Medicine
conference, Decade of the Brain: Frontiers in
Neuroscience and Brain Research. Discovering the
Brain is a field guide to the brainâ€an easy-to-
read discussion of the brain's physical structure
and where functions such as language and music
appreciation lie. Ackerman examines: How
electrical and chemical signals are conveyed in
the brain. The mechanisms by which we see, hear,
think, and pay attentionâ€and how a gut feeling
actually originates in the brain. Learning and
memory retention, including parallels to computer
memory and what they might tell us about our own
mental capacity. Development of the brain
throughout the life span, with a look at the aging
brain. Ackerman provides an enlightening chapter
on the connection between the brain's physical
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condition and various mental disorders and notes
what progress can realistically be made toward the
prevention and treatment of stroke and other
ailments. Finally, she explores the potential for
major advances during the Decade of the Brain,
with a look at medical imaging techniquesâ€what
various technologies can and cannot tell usâ€and
how the public and private sectors can contribute
to continued advances in neuroscience. This highly
readable volume will provide the public and
policymakersâ€and many scientists as wellâ€with a
helpful guide to understanding the many
discoveries that are sure to be announced
throughout the Decade of the Brain.
  Big Brain Book Leanne Boucher Gill,2021-06-01
2022 KIDS' BOOK CHOICE AWARDS WINNER FOR BEST INFO
MEETS GRAPHICS! Readers are welcomed to the Lobe
Labs and Dr. Brain activities in this brightly
illustrated, highly engaging book that uses
science to answer interesting questions that kids
have about the brain and human behavior. This is a
fun primer on psychology and neuroscience that
makes complex psychological phenomenon and neural
mechanisms relatable to kids through
illustrations, interesting factoids, and more.
Chapters include: What is the brain made up of and
how does it work? Why can’t I tickle myself? Why
do they shine a light in my eyes when I hit my
head in the game? Answers draw from both
psychology and neuroscience, giving ample examples
of how the science is relevant to the question and
to the reader’s life experiences.
  A History of the Human Brain Bret
Stetka,2021-03-16 “A History of the Human Brain is
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a unique, enlightening, and provocative account of
the most significant question we can ask about
ourselves.” —Richard Wrangham, author of The
Goodness Paradox Just 125,000 years ago, humanity
was on a path to extinction, until a dramatic
shift occurred. We used our mental abilities to
navigate new terrain and changing climates. We
hunted, foraged, tracked tides, shucked
oysters—anything we could do to survive. Before
long, our species had pulled itself back from the
brink and was on more stable ground. What saved
us? The human brain—and its evolutionary journey
is unlike any other. In A History of the Human
Brain, Bret Stetka takes us on this far-reaching
journey, explaining exactly how our most
mysterious organ developed. From the brain’s
improbable, watery beginnings to the marvel that
sits in the head of Home sapiens today, Stetka
covers an astonishing progression, even tackling
future brainy frontiers such as epigenetics and
CRISPR. Clearly and expertly told, this intriguing
account is the story of who we are. By examining
the history of the brain, we can begin to piece
together what it truly means to be human.
  The Brain David Eagleman,2017-03-07 From the
renowned neuroscientist and New York Times
bestselling author of Incognito comes the
companion volume to the international PBS series
about how your life shapes your brain, and how
your brain shapes your life. An ideal introduction
to how biology generates the mind.... Clear,
engaging and thought-provoking. —Nature Locked in
the silence and darkness of your skull, your brain
fashions the rich narratives of your reality and
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your identity. Join renowned neuroscientist David
Eagleman for a journey into the questions at the
mysterious heart of our existence. What is
reality? Who are “you”? How do you make decisions?
Why does your brain need other people? How is
technology poised to change what it means to be
human? In the course of his investigations,
Eagleman guides us through the world of extreme
sports, criminal justice, facial expressions,
genocide, brain surgery, gut feelings, robotics,
and the search for immortality. Strap in for a
whistle-stop tour into the inner cosmos. In the
infinitely dense tangle of billions of brain cells
and their trillions of connections, something
emerges that you might not have expected to see in
there: you. Color illustrations throughout.
  The Brain Book Rita Carter,2019-01-03 This
science ebook of award-wiining print edition uses
the latest findings from neuroscience research and
brain-imaging technology to take you on a journey
into the human brain. CGI artworks and brain MRI
scans reveal the brain's anatomy in unprecedented
detail. Step-by-step sequences unravel and
simplify the complex processes of brain function,
such as how nerves transmit signals, how memories
are laid down and recalled, and how we register
emotions. The book answers fundamental and
compelling questions about the brain: what does it
means to be conscious, what happens when we're
asleep,and are the brains of men and women
different? Written by award-winning author Rita
Carter, this is an accessible and authoritative
reference book to a fascinating part of the human
body. Thanks to improvements in scanning
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technology, our understanding of the brain is
changing fast. Now in its third edition, the Brain
Book provides an up-to-date guide to one of
science's most exciting frontiers. With its
coverage of over 50 brain-related diseases and
disorders - from strokes to brain tumours and
schizophrenia - it is also an essential manual for
students and healthcare professionals.
  The Brain Book Liam Drew,2021-05-11 A fun, fact-
packed introduction to the brain and nervous
system for young science enthusiasts The brain - a
wrinkly, spongy mass the size of a cauliflower
that sits in our heads and controls everything we
do! Discover what it’s made of, how it works, and
why we even need one in this fun, fact-packed
introduction to the brain. Inside the pages of
this STEM book for kids, budding young scientists
will discover: • An age-appropriate introduction
to the brain, what it is, what it does, how it
works, and how it evolved • All about how
scientists study the brain and nervous system •
Introduces concepts like how we think, what
consciousness is, and how the brains of other
animals are different • Encourages young readers
to develop an interest in STEAM fields - including
biology, medicine, and science • Each page is
filled with engaging photographs and artworks with
easy to understand text Help them grow their brain
while learning about it Filled with colorful
illustrations and bite-sized chunks of
information, this book covers all your questions
on everything from the anatomy of the brain and
nervous system, to how information is collected
and sent around the body. It also explores
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questions about the brain that we don’t know the
answers to yet! This educational book for kids
introduces complex topics in an age-appropriate
way, from how our brains learn, and how processes
like making memories, thinking, emotions, and
sleep happen in the brain. Kids will also learn
about the weird and wonderful world of different
animal brains and how they impact their behavior.
With entertaining illustrated characters, clear
diagrams, and fascinating photographs, children
will love learning about their minds and this all-
important organ. Keep little ones learning with
more in the series The Brain Book is an ideal
introduction to the brain and nervous system.
Other titles in this educational book series
include The Bacteria Book and The DNA Book - an
excellent introduction to science for young
readers and a great addition to any STEAM library.
  The Human Brain Book Rita Carter,2019-01-08 This
award-winning science book uses the latest
findings from neuroscience research and brain-
imaging technology to take you on a journey into
the human brain. CGI illustrations and brain MRI
scans reveal the brain's anatomy in unprecedented
detail. Step-by-step sequences unravel and
simplify the complex processes of brain function,
such as how nerves transmit signals, how memories
are laid down and recalled, and how we register
emotions. The book answers fundamental and
compelling questions about the brain: what does it
mean to be conscious, what happens when we're
asleep, and are the brains of men and women
different? This is an accessible and authoritative
reference book to a fascinating part of the human
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body. Thanks to improvements in scanning
technology, our understanding of the brain is
changing quickly. Now in its third edition, The
Human Brain Book provides an up-to-date guide to
one of science's most exciting frontiers. With its
coverage of more than 50 brain-related diseases
and disorders--from strokes to brain tumors and
schizophrenia--it is also an essential manual for
students and healthcare professionals.
  The Brain Book Phil Dobson,2022 Your brain is
your most valuable asset, and yet we are taught so
little about it. The one thing that's involved in
all your feelings, thoughts and actions, and
you're never given the manual. Consequently few of
us realize our potential. Recent developments in
neuroscience demonstrate that your brain is like a
muscle; you can increase your brain power, and
even change and develop your brain over time.
Grounded in scientific research, this book gives
you 50 ways to get more from your brain. You'll
gain an understanding of how your brain works and
how you can boost your mental performance. You'll
discover how to improve your focus and memory, and
how you can enhance your problem-solving skills.
You'll even learn how you can program your brain
and keep it younger for longer.
  The Brain Book Ken Ashwell,Alejandra
Uslenghi,2012-09-18 The Brain Book investigates
the amazingly complex and intriguing structure
that is the human brain. Made up of billions of
nerve cells, the brain controls our thoughts,
movements, behaviour and emotions. This
comprehensive book explores such diverse topics as
how we sense the world, consciousness and memory,
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through to diseases and disorders, the ageing
brain and spinal injury repair. Containing the
latest medical research, The Brain Book explains
in concise, clear language important health issues
such as the effects of recreational drugs and
medicines on the brain, strokes, tumours and the
biological basis of mental illness. Hundreds of
colour images, including stunning 3-D
illustrations created exclusively for this book,
reveal the intricate workings of the brain to show
incredible details beyond what the eye can usually
see.
  My First Book about the Brain Donald M.
Silver,Patricia J. Wynne,2013-01-01 How does the
brain control the rest of the body? How does it
enable the senses, regulate speech, affect
balance, and influence sleep and dreams? These 30
full-page illustrations to color help explain
every aspect of the brain's big job, from
communicating with the central nervous system to
retaining memories.
  The Future of the Brain Steven Rose,2005-04-01
Brain repair, smart pills, mind-reading machines--
modern neuroscience promises to soon deliver a
remarkable array of wonders as well as profound
insight into the nature of the brain. But these
exciting new breakthroughs, warns Steven Rose,
will also raise troubling questions about what it
means to be human. In The Future of the Brain,
Rose explores just how far neuroscience may help
us understand the human brain--including
consciousness--and to what extent cutting edge
technologies should have the power to mend or
manipulate the mind. Rose first offers a panoramic
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look at what we now know about the brain, from its
three-billion-year evolution, to its astonishingly
rapid development in the embryo, to the miraculous
process of infant development. More important, he
shows what all this science can--and cannot--tell
us about the human condition. He examines
questions that still baffle scientists and he
explores the potential threats and promises of new
technologies and their ethical, legal, and social
implications, wondering how far we should go in
eliminating unwanted behavior or enhancing desired
characteristics, focusing on the new brain
steroids and on the use of Ritalin to control
young children. The Future of the Brain is a
remarkable look at what the brain sciences are
telling us about who we are and where we came
from--and where we may be headed in years to come.
  Brain and Culture Bruce E. Wexler,2008-08-29
Research shows that between birth and early
adulthood the brain requires sensory stimulation
to develop physically. The nature of the
stimulation shapes the connections among neurons
that create the neuronal networks necessary for
thought and behavior. By changing the cultural
environment, each generation shapes the brains of
the next. By early adulthood, the neuroplasticity
of the brain is greatly reduced, and this leads to
a fundamental shift in the relationship between
the individual and the environment: during the
first part of life, the brain and mind shape
themselves to the major recurring features of
their environment; by early adulthood, the
individual attempts to make the environment
conform to the established internal structures of
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the brain and mind. In Brain and Culture, Bruce
Wexler explores the social implications of the
close and changing neurobiological relationship
between the individual and the environment, with
particular attention to the difficulties
individuals face in adulthood when the environment
changes beyond their ability to maintain the fit
between existing internal structure and external
reality. These difficulties are evident in
bereavement, the meeting of different cultures,
the experience of immigrants (in which children of
immigrant families are more successful than their
parents at the necessary internal
transformations), and the phenomenon of
interethnic violence. Integrating recent
neurobiological research with major experimental
findings in cognitive and developmental
psychology—with illuminating references to
psychoanalysis, literature, anthropology, history,
and politics—Wexler presents a wealth of detail to
support his arguments. The groundbreaking
connections he makes allow for reconceptualization
of the effect of cultural change on the brain and
provide a new biological base from which to
consider such social issues as culture wars and
ethnic violence.
  Buddha's Brain Rick Hanson,2011-07-13 Jesus,
Moses, Mohammed, Gandhi, and the Buddha all had
brains built essentially like anyone else's, yet
they were able to harness their thoughts and shape
their patterns of thinking in ways that changed
history. With new breakthroughs in modern
neuroscience and the wisdom of thousands of years
of contemplative practice, it is possible for us
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to shape our own thoughts in a similar way for
greater happiness, love, compassion, and wisdom.
Buddha's Brain joins the forces of modern
neuroscience with ancient contemplative teachings
to show readers how they can work toward greater
emotional well-being, healthier relationships,
more effective actions, and deepened religious and
spiritual understanding. This book will explain
how the core elements of both psychological well-
being and religious or spiritual life-virtue,
mindfulness, and wisdom--are based in the core
functions of the brain: regulating, learning, and
valuing. Readers will also learn practical ways to
apply this information, as the book offers many
exercises they can do to tap the unused potential
of the brain and rewire it over time for greater
peace and well-being.
  The Brain: A Very Short Introduction Michael
O'Shea,2005-12-08 How does the brain work? Michael
O'Shea provides an accessible introduction to the
key questions and current state of brain research,
and shows that, though we know a surprising
amount, we are still far from having a complete
understanding. The topics he discusses range from
how we sense things and how memories are stored,
to the evolution of brains and nervous systems
from primitive organisms, as well as altered
mental states, brain-computer hybrids, and the
future of brain research.--BOOK JACKET.
  The Leader's Brain Michael Platt,2020-10-06
Leadership is a set of abilities with which a
lucky few are born. They're the natural
relationship builders, master negotiators and
persuaders, and agile and strategic thinkers. The
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good news for the rest of us is that those
abilities can be developed. In The Leader's Brain,
Wharton Neuroscience Initiative director Michael
Platt explains how.
  Creating Mind John E. Dowling,1998 What makes us
human and unique among all creatures is our brain.
Conciousness, perception, emotion, memory,
learning, language and intelligence all originate
in, and depend on, the brain. During the 20th
century, our understanding of the brain has
revealed many of the mechanisms by which the brain
creates mind and consciousness.
  Language in Our Brain Angela D.
Friederici,2017-11-16 A comprehensive account of
the neurobiological basis of language, arguing
that species-specific brain differences may be at
the root of the human capacity for language.
Language makes us human. It is an intrinsic part
of us, although we seldom think about it. Language
is also an extremely complex entity with
subcomponents responsible for its phonological,
syntactic, and semantic aspects. In this landmark
work, Angela Friederici offers a comprehensive
account of these subcomponents and how they are
integrated. Tracing the neurobiological basis of
language across brain regions in humans and other
primate species, she argues that species-specific
brain differences may be at the root of the human
capacity for language. Friederici shows which
brain regions support the different language
processes and, more important, how these brain
regions are connected structurally and
functionally to make language processes that take
place in milliseconds possible. She finds that one
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particular brain structure (a white matter dorsal
tract), connecting syntax-relevant brain regions,
is present only in the mature human brain and only
weakly present in other primate brains. Is this
the “missing link” that explains humans' capacity
for language? Friederici describes the basic
language functions and their brain basis; the
language networks connecting different language-
related brain regions; the brain basis of language
acquisition during early childhood and when
learning a second language, proposing a
neurocognitive model of the ontogeny of language;
and the evolution of language and underlying
neural constraints. She finds that it is the
information exchange between the relevant brain
regions, supported by the white matter tract, that
is the crucial factor in both language development
and evolution.
  What the Hands Reveal about the Brain Howard
Poizner,Edward S. Klima,Ursula Bellugi,1987 What
the Hands Reveal About the Brain provides dramatic
evidence that language is not limited to hearing
and speech, that there are primary linguistic
systems passed down from one generation of deaf
people to the next, which have been forged into
antonomous languages and are not derived front
spoken languages.
  Brain Power Paul McEvoy,Lisa Thompson,Sharon
Dalgleish,2003 Includes information about Morse
code, braille, and hieroglyphs. Find out about
codes, secret messages and spies.

Eventually, you will totally discover a new
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experience and success by spending more cash.
still when? accomplish you take on that you
require to acquire those every needs considering
having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get
something basic in the beginning? Thats something
that will guide you to comprehend even more on the
globe, experience, some places, gone history,
amusement, and a lot more?

It is your unquestionably own times to put on an
act reviewing habit. in the course of guides you
could enjoy now is Brain below.
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